
 

 

Autumn Free Meal Thursday 

Thursday October 1st 2020 

                                      Each term our school meals provider offers all 

children the chance of having a free school dinner. 

                                                       This Thursday there will be no charge for 
children who normally pay.  

So Fishy Friday is now this Thursday!! 

                                  : 

Fish, chips and 

spaghetti hoops. 

Flapjack 

 


